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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed reduction of Margin to 10:1

I disagree with your proposed law to reduce margin to 10:1. In as much as I agree that margin could increase
your risk, also remember it could as well increase your profit. The solution is not reducing margins but I think
education to FOREX traders

Joseph Adeduntan


